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Dear Parents                      1st July 2022 

Unfortunately we will not be able to hold our annual school trip to the beach this year.  

The cost for the coaches has risen drastically and I cannot justify passing the 

extortionate costs onto our families. 

We have decided that we will still hold a WHOLE SCHOOL FUN DAY on Wednesday 6th 

July 2022. 

We plan to do the following activities with the children. 

 Trip to Lesness Abbey – Ruins – Play Park – Gardens – Woods 

 Back to SJF for Lunch 

 Water Fun activities on the field 

Your child will need to bring the following with them to school on that day. 

 

 

 

Boys Swimming      Girls Swimming  Water Bottle Towel to dry  

Short/Trunks  Costume      themselves 

 

 

 

 

               Water fun Toys     Water Shoes  Water fun Toys 

Please do not go out and buy new toys we have some in school and the children can share. 

If you need any clarification please call the school office pn 02083107311. 

Many thanks 

Miss Sarah Griffin 

  

   

  


